
 

 

Week 6  Term Two 2018 

CELEBRATING LEARNING & ACHIEVEMENT 
 
Welcome back after a wet and windy long weekend! We hope you enjoyed 
some quality time with your families over the 3 days. We are now half way 
through a very busy second term in 2018. The next half of the term is also full 
of  exciting activities with the highlight being our cultural festival scheduled for 
Friday in week 8 to celebrate Matariki. We will begin the day with a powhiri to 
welcome visiting schools. Following this, our senior kapa haka group will be 
performing as well as visiting groups. Classrooms will then be open for people 
to view the learning that has been occurring over the week and we also hope 
to be able to have a hangi. It is shaping up to be a great day! Keep an eye out 
in future newsletters for more information.  

 
Congratulations to Hayden D who was our Good News 
Call of the Week last Friday!  Hayden was caught 
showing our values of excellence and nurture by striving 
for personal excellence and then encouraging and 
supporting others to do the same! You make us proud! 
Keep your phone handy on Friday - the Good News Call 
of the Week could be to you! 

 
2019 Enrolments: 
We are beginning to plan ahead! Do you have a child or 
know of a child who will be enrolling at our school next year? If so, it would be 
very much appreciated if you could let us know. Please email 
lynnef@karaka.school.nz with the details. Enrolment forms are available off our 
website or can be collected from the school office. Visits are welcomed too!  
 
Nga mihi nui,  Sarah Hynds    
Principal@karaka.school.nz 
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Just a reminder… 

We are noticing a number of children coming out on the bus bell to be collected 
early.  Please remember that your children must be signed out when leaving 
school early or for appointments etc.   This is a Health and Safety requirement. 

Lucky Book Club – Scholastic Orders 
Issue 4 for 2018 will be coming home this week.  All orders are due in by Friday 
15th June.  The easiest way to order is on-line via the Loop orders 
(mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz).  Otherwise please hand in the order form and 
payment to the office by Friday 15th June.  Thanks. 

Year 7&8 EOTC Fundraising - Cadbury Chocolate 

 

Year 7&8 will be selling Cadbury chocolate to fundraise in order to reduce the 
costs for their EOTC activities.   

 
Milk Chocolate or Caramello chocolate bars will be for 
sale for $2.50 each outside the office after school. 
Thank you for your support, 
Year 7&8 students 
 

Lost at Year 5 and 6 camp 

Conner S lost one Quicksilver Velcro slide at camp.  If you picked this up by 
mistake could you return it to him or the office.  Thanks. 

Wig Wednesday 20th June—Fundraising for Kiwi 

Kids with Cancer 

Wear a wig of your choice and bring a donation for the Child 
Cancer Foundation.  All funds raised by our school will help 
support Kiwi children with cancer and their families. 

http://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/


 

 

22nd September 2018 

Ag Day Meeting—Next meeting Wednesday 20th June 7.00pm 

Ag Day Auction—Please start thinking about goods or services you could 
donate for the auction.  Last year we had: 

 Entertainment Packs, Beauty Packs, Fitness Packs 
 Domestic Pressure system water pump 
 Cycad palms 
 Nespresso Coffee Machine 
 Limo Ride 
 Targa Tour experience 
 
And so much more……  We also accept money so we can purchase items for the 
auction.  Put your thinking caps on, everyone should know someone who could 
help. 
 

Animals— Calves must be born between 1 June and the end of August.  All 
calves must have an ear tag and a TB Certificate.  Lambs and goats do not have 
any set dates to be born by; however they must be this seasons.  We are 
awaiting advise from the Franklin Group Day committee with regards to the 
Mycoplasma Bovis Virus and if it will affect our Ag Day. 

Art and Craft Projects—If you cannot enter / rear an animal, we will have a 
growing project “Potato in a Bucket” or a construction project “Fence Picket 
Art” to be completed.  All information you will need will be in our booklet 
coming out very soon. 

2017 Trophies—Please return all 2017 trophies in a clean and undamaged 
condition.   You get to keep the miniatures. 



 

 

For all PTA queries you can email us on karaka.pta@gmail.com 

If you want to pay anything direct our details are: Karaka School PTA 

12-3031-0851231-00 

 Oxford Pies—Delivery date is Tuesday 12th June from 2.30pm in the 
Hall. 

 Lunchroom on Friday—If you don’t have time to line up, you can put 
your order in an envelope with the correct money inside and drop off 
into the box—the latest price list can be found on our Karaka School 
website—school info—lunchroom 

 Next Meeting—Wednesday 13th June, everyone welcome. 

 Quiz Night—Tickets are ON SALE at the school office. Please buy your 
tickets NOW to help us with catering and drink ordering. 

 It’s always a late run in the last week of people buying tickets but this 
 year it would be a huge help if you could not leave it until the last 
 minute. 

 As well as the great quiz and games, we’re bringing back the mystery 
 bags! Enjoy some yummy food, partake in a couple of drinks, and join in 
 the fun. 

 Tickets are $35.00 each, get your table of 8 or join a social table. 

 Don’t forget about the K”Uber—let us know when purchasing your 
 tickets. 

 See you there for a night of “Around the World”. 

  

 



 

 

Karaka School Hall 6.30pm

$35 per person - grab a table of 8 if you have a group or

join a social table if you are wanting to mix and mingle

Cash bar – light dinner included in ticket price

Prestigious title and trophy for the winning quiz team

Prize, fame and glory for the best dressed table

Tickets on sale now at the office (cash and eftpos)

Limited numbers so get in quick!!

Dress up in costumes from around the world

Karaka School PTA Fundraiser

AROUND
THE WORLD
QUIZ NIGHT

Saturday 30 June 2018



 

 

7 June  Mud Run Years 3, 4, 7, 8,  ECCS Rugby 

8 June  Mud Run Years 5 and 6, Assembly 

12 June  PTA Oxford pies delivery from 2.30 in the Hall 

13 June  PTA meeting 7.00pm 

18 June  BOT meeting 5.00pm 

20 June  Ag Day meeting 7.00pm; Wig Wednesday 

22 June  Matariki 

30 June  PTA Quiz night 6.30pm 

4 July  Student Led Conferences (more information to follow)  

5 July  Student Led Conferences (more information to follow) 

22 September Ag Day 

19 October Day in Lieu of Ag Day 

 

 



 

 

Community Notices 

 

 
July School Holiday Programme 

Beat the boredom and get your holiday care sorted with KAS! 
We’ve got exciting activities and trips for all ages to enjoy! 

Motat, Master Chef, Storytellers, Groovit, ZFit Boxing for 10years & up 
plus so much more! To view our brochure and to book now visit us at: 

www.kidsafterschool.co.nz 
Click the “Book Now” button which will take you to our online booking system. 

Any questions please call our office on 09 236 4078 
Secure your place today, spaces are limited! 

MSD Social Sector Level 3 Accreditation 
WINZ subsidies available for eligible families 

http://www.kidsafterschool.co.nz


 

 


